
More on Baseline Summary Procedures – Eric Clough 
 
Here is a simple site plan we (The New Family Society) used for our baseline summary. It was 
readily accepted for registration by the Lands Title Branch. 
  
They are currently discouraging photos, and multi-paged baseline summaries. The simpler the 
better from their perspective. 
  
When necessary, other support documents like photos, and other things like detailed inventories  
can be filed with the owner(s) documents and with the covenant holders ... but Lands Titles 
doesn't want them in their files. 
  
Presently there is a move in the Branch to have ALL original registered documents filed only in 
Victoria ... all other branches of Lands and Titles will communicate with Victoria primarily by FAX 
so they want minimal paper and only illustrations that will FAX clearly. 
  
The .pdf file attached will print out as a readable drawing on an 11"x17" format ... smaller than 
that might be hard to read. 
  
The LTA plans to produce a clear paper on this subject by the fall of this year. In the meantime 
see the article on the subject in the last issue of the Kingfisher ... our magazine. 
  
sorry for the delay, 
  
eric 
  
  
Eric Clough 
Winlaw, BC V0G 2J0 
(250) 226-6988 
  
Have a great day ... breathe! 
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